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Table Tennis England regrets to announce the cancellation of the Wolverhampton Grand Prix, originally
scheduled for the weekend of March 12-13 at WV Active, Aldersley.

This difficult decision has been taken in the light of financial constraints we are currently operating under in the
post-pandemic landscape. Our priority is to protect as much activity as we can, while pausing or cancelling a
small number of activities based on the resources required to deliver them.

The Grands Prix scheduled in London and Gloucester later this season remain on the calendar but under review.
A decision will be announced as soon as possible.

Please visit the Grand Prix page for further details of future events and click here for other competition
opportunities.
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